
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual General Meeting of the Hamlyn 
Park Tennis Club Inc. will be held on 

Tuesday 23rd August 2011, at 7:30pm 
at the clubrooms. 

 

A cordial invitation is extended to all members. 
 

The Annual General Meeting will be as much a discussion about the future of the 
tennis club as it is about electing a new committee so we look forward to seeing as 
many members there as possible. 
  
All positions become vacant at the Annual General Meeting; these are President, 
Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer, General Management Committee Members 
and Sub-Committee Members for Selection / Match and Juniors. 
 
Please note, we have committee members who are not re-standing for there 
positions so I urge you to consider applying to be involved.  
  
Members wishing to nominate a member for a position or any member who wishes 
to nominate for any of these positions is most welcome.  No special qualifications 
are necessary, only a few hours of your time and the satisfaction of helping your 
club, by having a say in what goes on.  If you would like further information on 
these positions, please contact the President, David Wiedmann on 0413 715 710, 
or alternatively, contact the Secretary, Colin Shallue on 5278 5513. 
  
If you wish to have any item discussed during General Business at the Annual 
General Meeting or any constructive ideas towards the betterment of the club 
should submit the matter in writing to the Secretary, no later than Sunday 21st 
August. 


